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          June 30, 2020 

 
Beth Suedmeyer 
Town of Sudbury  
Planning and Community Development; Flynn Building 
278 Old Sudbury Road 
Sudbury, MA 01766 
 
Dear Ms. Suedmeyer, 
   
Congratulations!  I am pleased to notify you that the Sudbury Acquisition of the CSX 
Corridor to Expand the Bruce Freeman Rail Trail project has been awarded a 2020 
MassTrails Grant in the amount of $300,000.  Thank you for your commitment towards the 
enhancement of trails and trail access in your community.  We look forward to working with you 
on this important project! 
  
Your project was one of 94 proposals requesting over $8.8 million submitted during the grant 
application period.  This year, 54 projects will receive awards totaling $4 million. 
 
You will be receiving further instructions and information regarding your MassTrails Grant in 
the coming days.  If you have any questions or would like to notify us of any changes to your 
grant project, please contact Amanda Lewis, MassTrails Program Manager, at 617-645-8314 or 
amanda.lewis@mass.gov.  
 
 
    Governor Charles D. Baker             Lt. Governor Karyn E. Polito 
 
 


